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Dates for your calendar 
23/11 Book Club orders due 
26/11 School Swimming Scheme 
 begins 
27/11 P&C Meeting 
4/12 Parent Helpers Morning 
 Tea  
4/12 Lake High School 
 Information Evening for 
 Yr 6 -7pm 
5/12 Lake High School 
 Orientation Day for Yr 6 

You can do it! 

Star Awards 

Holly Amos KC 

Kasey Ashburner 3/4O 

Shelby Bell 3/4O 

Katie Burt 1/2P 

Jaida Carrasco KC 

Paris Grozdanovski 1/2H 

Jennifer Grujevski 3/4O 

Jorja Haddon 1/2P 

Chenoa Harrod 3/4O 

Joel Hodgson 3/4O 

Daniel Jeffs 1/2H 

Kirbee Kennedy KC 

Daniel Kerr 3/4B 

Bryanna Lyons 3/4O 

Sadi Malakooti 3/4O 

Remy Marsh 3/4O 

Craig McKenna KC 

Aaliyah McKenzie 1/2H 

Liam Miles 1/2H 

Alyse Millington 1/2W 

Kimberley Murray 1/2W 

Lily Parker 3/4O 

Tora Parker 3/4B 

Lisa Pendergast 1/2H 

Hayley Peters 3/4B 

Lamyah Polglase 1/2P 

Logan Priest 1/2P 

Brielly Rabui 3/4O 

Courtney Teasdale 3/4B 

Kate Thompson 3/4B 

Katrina Trajcevski 3/4B 

Kieran Treleaven 5/6S 

Blair White 3/4O 

Jordyn Wood 3/4B 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

It is always a pleasure walking around in the school grounds, so much to see and enjoy. The 
school garden is flourishing; I have sampled the beetroot, cos lettuce, spinach and am still 
alive! If you haven‟t already done so, grab some of the fantastic produce available.  

 

Another great thing you might notice, is the increasing number of children who are wearing 
hats when playing in the playground. It is vitally important that during the school years 
children wear a hat to protect themselves from the sun. Think of all the damage the sun has 
inflicted upon us, or should I say, we have done to ourselves, as we enjoy the outdoors. We 
enjoy a fantastic climate and as the season changes and summer approaches, we can 
encourage children to wear hats when playing outside. Try and encourage a wide brimmed 
hat so it covers the face and back of the neck.  

 

I have just had a visit from children, eager to share their wonderful work, that they 
completed in class. This happens every day. Children at Lake South are constantly displaying 
their growing skills in a variety of ways. It may be reading a piece they have written, an entry 
in their diary, a presentation using technology (Year 5/6 have used the office to shoot a 
movie), brilliant calculations and if you were present at the last assembly, their talented 
dance routines. It is such a vibrant learning environment here at Lake South, no wonder so 
many children look forward to their days at Lake South. 

 

As the year winds down, you might notice that children in classes are completing activities 
that may vary from the normal routine. It is just another method of engaging children in 
their learning. 

 

Swimming scheme begins next week for many children and the weather looks promising. 
Interest sport continues (will they catch any fish!) and the bike riders report pedal power is 
the way to go, something the walkers dispute, the bowlers enjoy strikes (and the odd chips 
and gravy) and school sport are participating in a variety of sports. It is all happening at 
Lake South. 

 

Remember to wear a hat. 

 

R Evans 
Relieving Principal  

THURSDAY ASSEMBLY 

Please be advised that Assembly  is held every  

Thursday at 12.30 pm,  unless otherwise notified. 

 



 

Lake Illawarra South Public School  is currently accepting Kindergarten enrolments 

for 2013. 

Please pass on this information if you know of a family in the area with  

children starting school in 2013. 

PLEASE ENROL NOW!! 

PARENT HELPERS MORNING TEA—Tuesday 4th December 2012 

We would like to invite all the parents, who have assisted us at school this year, to say „Thank You‟. This includes the parents who 

have assisted in the classrooms, Library, who have done work at home to assist in the classrooms and also those people, who have 

worked in the Canteen and P&C, School Sports etc. 

Please come and join us for a morning tea, so that we can show our appreciation and say “Thankyou”. 

We would like to say a special “Thankyou” to a lady who will not be able to come on that day. Heather Low, has been a PALS  

volunteer and has come from Wollongong two mornings every week to assist two  students with an Individual Literacy Program. 

Heather finishes this program this Thursday, 22/11 and we have appreciated the time and effort she has put in for the two students, 

at our school. 

The PALS program is organised through St Johns Ambulance and if anyone is interested in training for this worthwhile volunteer 

work, please contact St Johns Ambulance. Thank you, 

T. Gallagher 

2013 

Leaving, not returning next year? 

If your family is leaving the school (other than Year 6), and not returning next year, could you please  

inform the Office, as soon as possible 

Thank you 

T Gallagher 





CLEOPATRA’S HAIR ON THE NILE SALON 

80 Addison Ave, LAKE ILLAWARRA 

Phone: 4296 4470 

 

Prices as follows: 

Childrens hair cuts—$10.00 

                   Primary age hair cuts—$ 14.00 

                     High School age hair cuts—$18.00 

                    Ladies hair cuts—$25.00 

 

                        All waxing 10% off 

                       Spray Tan 10% off 

 We look forward to seeing you in our salon 

 

P&C NEWS 

The next P&C meeting will be held on Tuesday 27th November 

2012, any items for the agenda, please see Kylie or Anne. 

If you are wishing to order uniforms for next year, please have 

order forms in by next Thursday 29th November, so you don‟t 

miss out, as our stock levels are going to be limited. 

Thank you P&C 

Uniform Shop  
Open Thursdays 8.15—9am in the hall. 
 
Any old uniforms would be greatly  
appreciated. 
 

FUN FRIDAYS AT LAKE ILLAWARRA PCYC 

Just a reminder that The PCYC is running Fun  

Fridays throughout Term 4. 

It is a free activity for primary school children aged 

between 5 and 12. 

It runs from 6pm until 8pm each Friday. 

Places are limited, so please book your child‟s place 

by phoning the club on 4296 4448. 

Children must be a member of the club to partici-

pate in this program. 





Thank you for your continuing support of Lake Illawarra 

South Public School 

Oak Flats & Shellharbour 

Community Bank® branches 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Students should not enter the school grounds until 8.15am 
The School  Office is opened at 8.15am 
Students must be collected from school by 2.40pm 
Parents must send in a note or call the school when students are absent 
Notify the office of any changes to phone numbers or address 
Pets are not permitted on the school grounds  

BOOK CLUB 

Please be advised that issue No  8 orders are due back 

this Friday, 23rd November. This is the last issue for 

the year. 

Thank you to everyone that has supported the book 

club. 


